
 

AUTISM ADVICE PARENT 

DROP-INS  
 

 

Wednesday 13th February 

9.30am - 11.30am 
 

Hitherfield  

Children’s Centre 

 
 

Lambeth Early Years SEN Team have linked in with Hitherfield 
Children Centres to offer a support and advice drop-in for    
parents with concerns about their child’s development and for 
those with  children diagnosed with Autism under 5.  
 

Each drop-in will be based around these three areas;  
 Autism Information 
 Communication and Behaviour 
 Sleep & Toileting 

 
 

If you have any specific concerns about autism or just want 
someone to have a chat with, please come along.  

No booking needed, just drop in. 
Children are welcome.  

 
 

For more information please contact Catherine Pearson            
Lambeth Special Educational Needs Manager on 

07710026923 or cpearson@lambeth.gov.uk  
Otherwise please enquire at  the Children’s Centre Office.  

Early Years SEN Team 

Hitherfield                              
Children’s Centre 

 

 0208 835 5969 


